
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
April 17, 1998 
 
Members present: W. Breitenbach, N. Bristow, A. Butcher, C. Hale, J. Hanson, B. Ragan  
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. 
 
The minutes for the meeting of April 10, 1998 were approved as distributed. 
 
The committee continued discussion of the inquiry by a faculty member regarding the evaluation 
process. 
 
The meeting adjourned at roughly 3:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Alva Butcher 
 
  


